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Xcel Energy  Information Request No. 2 
Docket No.: IP-6985/WS-17-700 
Response To:  Minnesota Public Utilities Commission  
Requestor: Tricia DeBleeckere 
Date Received: September 5, 2019 
__________________________________________________________________ 
Question: 
Confirm that the project landowner list provided to the Commission on June 24, 2019 
included project landowners and adjacent landowners for the new and old proposed 
project site boundary. 
 
Response: 
Yes, the Company confirms the project landowner mailing list provided to the 
Commission on June 24, 2019 captures all landowners within and adjacent to both the 
2017-permitted boundary, as well as the boundary proposed in the June 19, 2019 
permit amendment application.  This same mailing list would capture all landowners 
within and adjacent to the refined boundary described in the Company’s response to 
Information Request No. 1. 
 
__________________________________________________________________ 
 
Preparer: Matt Langan  
Title: Principal Agent  
Department: Siting and Land Rights  
Telephone: 612-330-6954  
Date: September 16, 2019  
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